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December 17, 2020 

Dear St. Procopius School Parents, 
 
On January 19, 2021, we will start the enrollment period for the 2021-22 school year.  We are grateful to 
have had the opportunity to do our part in the education of your children, and we are looking forward to 
having you back with us for the upcoming year. 
 
During the initial enrollment period (Tuesday, January 19th through Tuesday, February 2nd), only our current 
families will have the opportunity to guarantee their spots at St. Procopius for the 2021-2022 school year.   
 
Open enrollment will begin Wednesday, February 3rd, for prospective families. 
 
Tuition Rates 
Our tuition rates are listed in the table below.  Family discounted rates are extended for those with more 
than 3 students and some discounts are available for families with preschool and elementary children. 
Please contact administration for rates if your family has more students than listed in the table. 

2021-2022 Tuition Rates: 

Pre-Kindergarten 

 Tuition 

1 child $6,815 

 

 

 
 
Fees 

Enrollment Fee (Instructional Materials/FACTS)  Non-refundable $250/per child 

Technology Fee (excludes preschool) Non-refundable $150/per child 

Fundraising Fee $300/Per Family 

 
The enrollment fee of $250 per student (payable by Paypal, cash, check, credit card) is non-refundable and 
must be paid upon enrollment. A discounted enrollment fee of $125 will be applied to returning students 
and families that commit by February 2nd.  Families submitting a completed enrollment form without 
payment will see charges billed to the current year FACTS account the month following submission.   
 
The technology fee can be paid along with the registration fee or it will be paid by November 6th.  After 
November 6th the charge will be added to the FACTS account.  
 
Opportunities will be available to meet the $300/family fundraising fee. If the goal of $300 is not met by 
the end of April 2022, the fee will be added to the last month tuition payment for the school year. 
 

Kindergarten-8th Grade 

 Tuition 

1 child $5, 310  

2 children $8,450 

3 children $11,589 
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Before & After School Program 
St. Procopius Dual Language School begins at 8:00am and the doors open at 7:50 am.  Before care begins 
at 7:00am and afterschool care ends at 5:30pm.   
 

Options Daily Monthly* Yearly* 

Before Care  
(7:00-7:45am) 

$5/student 
$75/student 
$130/family 

$550/student 
$850/family 

After Care  
(3:00-5:30pm) 

$15/student 
$200/pre-school 

$175/student (k-8) 
$400/family 

$1,500/pre-school 
$1,300/student (k-8) 

$3,000/family 

Before & After Care $20/student 
$225/student 
$440/family 

$1,700/student 
$3,600/family 

  *Enrollment required *Enrollment required 

Families are billed through FACTS based on daily usage or the enrolled monthly or yearly rates.  
 

Financial Aid 
Families desiring financial aid are required to apply to FACTS Grant & Aid beginning January 4th, 2021 for 
assistance requests of the 2021-2022 school year.  Only those who apply promptly and provide all of the 
required documentation will be considered for financial aid. The application deadline is February 7th.  
Please note financial aid is only available for grades K-8th. 

Student Referral Incentive* 
Know someone who would be a good fit at St. Procopius School?  Refer them to our school and receive 
discounted tuition.  Current families will receive a $200 applied to December payments for any new 
student.  Incoming families will also receive a $100 credit applied to their December payment.  *Incentive 

based on full year enrollment. December credit may not be applied to other months. 

Illinois Tax Credit Scholarships 
The state of Illinois accepts applications for tax credit scholarships to cover the tuition cost of eligible K-8 
students.  Contact Teresa Chiquito, Operations Director, with any questions. 

With our focus on academics and faith and our new initiative to test our students for the Global Seal of 
Biliteracy, we are excited for the positive future that lies ahead of St. Procopius School.  Please contact us 
should you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
Dr. Robert Bassett Jr. 
Principal     


